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 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

CGCA

OBJ2015/6774/A 29/01/2016  15:38:56 The CGCA objects to this retrospective application and supports Camden’s position that the internally 

illuminated digital screen by reason of its location, size and design, is unduly dominant and visually 

obtrusive in the street scene, failing to preserve and enhance the character and appearance of the Seven 

Dials (Covent Garden) Conservation Area with a detrimental impact on highway safety.
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